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On 20 July 2022, H.E. Mr. Nishimaki invited Mr. Bartholomeus Goagoseb, Deputy Commissioner of 
the VIP Police Directorate of Namibian Police Force, who also serves as the supervisor of protection 
of Diplomatic Corps in Namibia, to his official residence to exchange views mainly on public security 
situations. In addition to the above, H.E. Mr. Nishimaki and Mr. Goagoseb discussed details of the 
structures of the VIP Police, and protest demonstrations that took place in Namibia in the past. 

 


